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UPDATE IN MEDICAL IMAGING WANTS YOUR EXHIBITION ! 
Young Radiologist Electronic Poster Powerpoint Exhibition 

 
 
Dear Young Colleagues, 
 
In collaboration with the YRS (Young Radiology Society of Belgian Society of Radiology) , we 
proudly provide a stage for young radiology residents in training at this international 
conference.  
 

www.update-medical-imaging.be 
 

A dedicated electronic poster / powerpoint exhibition will be organised, where residents-
in-training can present their electronic poster onsite : case reports or litterature studies in 
neuro-imaging. 
 
 

Young Radiologist Electronic Poster Powerpoint Exhibition 
 
Fist authors must be full time residents in training radiology and registered for the congress. 
Accepted posters are presented electronically during the conference, no oral presentations. 
Cases or litterature studies are presented  in slide-show / powerpoint format (max 25 slides). 
 
Dedicated displays and platforms are available during conference . 
Posters will be published in pdf on conference website, upon agreement. 

 
 
Please provide the abstract of your Electronic Poster Powerpoint Exhibition before May 1st, 
2021 by mail to bclaikens@azdamiaan.be with following content: 
 

Name-surname 
Affiliation and hospital 
Contact e-mail 
Letter of prove as resident in training 
Title of poster (case or litterature review) 
Authors 
Maximum 250 words abstract of the poster presentation 

http://www.update-medical-imaging.be/
mailto:bclaikens@azdamiaan.be


 

 
The organising commitee will select at least 10 authors for the Young Radiologist Electronic 
Poster Powerpoint Exhibition , witch will be contacted before July 1st , 2021. Submitting 
authors of the accepted exhibition will be contacted by e-mail.  
 
Invitations for the accepted Electronic Poster Powerpoint upload will be sent out mid 
September 2020. 
 
If selected, a reduced fee of the regular resident registration is granted.  
An award for the best presentation is also provided. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me by mail, if further information is needed. 
Hope to welcome you at our meeting ! 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Bart Claikens, MD, MBA 
President Update in Medical Imaging 
bclaikens@azdamiaan.be 
 
Mauricio Castillo, MD, MC, FACR  
Visiting President of Update in Neurological Imaging  
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